2020-01-0639
Control Number

LOCAL WATER UTILITIES ADMINISTRATION
¥
Katipunan Avenue, Balara, Quezon City

ACKNOWLEDGMENT RECEIPT

The Local Water Utilities Administration hereby acknowledges receipt of your letter/request which has
been routed to the appropriate office/s with the following information:

Letter/Request
Sender Engr Felixberto C. Legarda, GM, Guimba Water District, Guimba, Nueva Ecija
Sent Through: HC
Subject: Two (2) copies of Water Safety Plan
Date Received: 23 January 2020
Received by Mayette Arriola
Routed to: Chairperson, WSP
Total No. of Pages Received: attached as stated
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Chief Admijn. Officer
Records and Communication Division
General Services Department/Administrative Services

LWUA-GSD-RCD-F013
Rev.00 (Sept. 3, 2018)



